
CONGRATULATIONS FROM WRITE4FUN
Write4Fun is a writing competition held throughout primary and secondary schools

CONGRATULATIONS to Thomas Hassall students.

Write4Fun is a writing competition held throughout primary and secondary schools within
Australia.

Our school received a certificate of excellence because we have had 10 or more students
successfully progress past the initial judging in the 2018 competition.  Part of the letter said, "your
school has been recognised for outstanding writing as less than 10% of schools show this level of
achievement".

The certificate will be displayed in our front foyer. The winners will be announced on Wednesday
23rd May and can be viewed at https://www.write4fun.net/
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